
 

 

Suspicion of Water Loss 

If you suspect there is a leak in your pool, the easiest test is to fill a bucket with water from the 

pool and mark it.  You would also mark the water level in the pool, with some duct tape.  Put 

the bucket in an area that gets a little less sun exposure than the pool.  After 24 hours, if the 

water level in the bucket and the level of the pool have dropped the same amount, or within ½ 

inch of each other, then that is a good indication that there’s no leak and your water loss is 

from evaporation.  However, if you have more than a ½ inch to ¾ inch difference in water loss, 

there may be a significant problem.  

1 ½ inches  - 2 ½ inches per week is a normal amount of water loss in the summer time. 

If you still think there is a leak in your pool even though you passed the bucket test, or think the 

normal amount of evaporation is not your problem, contact us and we’ll be happy to come out 

and run a pressure test on the lines and diagnose the problem for you. 

 

 


